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Ref: October Cane Toad Report   

 

Thursday, October 4th going into Friday, October 5th - (Monthly) – Estimated 120 
Tuesday, October 16th going into Wednesday, October 17th (Major) – Estimated 195 
Wednesday, October 24th going into Thursday, October 25th (Monthly) – Estimated 150 
 

Recommendations: We recommend continued visits to stay on top of the Cane toad 

population. If possible, we would recommend for someone to meet in the morning (6AM) after 

the next visit to see the quantity removed from property. Or we can check in with the security 

guard at the gate.  

November Visits are scheduled for the following dates; 

Thursday, November 15th going into Friday, November 16th (Monthly) 

Tuesday, November 20th going into Wednesday, November 21st (Major) 

Tuesday, November 27th going into Wednesday, November 28th (Monthly)  
 

The areas of concern that have been reported and checked thoroughly during visits;  

Meravi Court, San Lucas Lane, Speranza Way  

The toads are attracted 

to the lakes within 

Palmira, but disperse 

into the HOA to find 

food and hiding spots. 

We recommend Owners 

take away hiding spots 

around their home. Thin 

out landscape from the 

ground up so toads do 

not find a place to hide 

out in the bushes. 

Remove any items on 

property that can hold 

water.   




